
OFFICIAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF METOMEN 

 REQUEST FOR A VARIANCE 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to all persons in the Town of Metomen, Fond 
du Lac County, Wisconsin, that a Public Hearing will be held on Monday, December 
16, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the Metomen Town Hall, N6971, Hwy 44-49.  The Town 
Zoning Board of Appeals will meet to review and make recommendation on the 
following variance application: 
Request by Robyn Davis Bartow, W14273 Sheldon Road, Brandon – for an ordinance 
variance to consider the setback for a porch addition from center of Sheldon Road to be a 
minimum of 95 feet. Parcel Number is T14-15-14-19-03-003-00. 
 
FURTHER NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that immediately following the above 
meeting, the Town Board will conduct a public hearing to consider comments for and 
against the above applications and to consider the recommendations of the Zoning 
Committee.  At the conclusion of the public hearing the Town Board may take action on 
this variance applications.  All interested parties are encouraged to attend. 
                                                                                                                       
Publish December 5 and December 12, 2019.     Cindy Sheskey, Clerk 
 
********************************************************************* 
Please put in Commonwealth paper only – Thanks,  Cindy 
 


